
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,    
  
We held our whole school Zoom assembly today – it was great to see all who got on. As can often 
happen with new ventures, we had a few technical issues. I am aware that some families could 
not hear us, and some were unable to get on. I apologise to anyone who could not get on – this is 
completely my fault as I stopped admitting people once I started the assembly. We have some key 
changes for next week with our ‘zooming’ and learning that should ensure that everyone can get 
on. 
 
Our year group assemblies will provide an opportunity for the children to see each other and 
interact and then the teachers will prepare a quiz/game/story for them to take part in so your child 
may need a pen and paper.  
 
All those who have already agreed to our ground-rules will receive an invite from the class 
teacher, anyone who has not yet agreed, will need to do so to be able to receive log-in details. 
The teachers will share this next week.  
 
As many children at home are sharing devices or need parents support, the class virtual meetings 
will be at different times to ensure siblings all have a chance to attend. Please ensure you are 
prompt to joining the sessions and let us know if you are struggling.  
  
 
We really hope your child can join us and that you are all keeping well.  
 

 

Andrew Midgley 


